
 

  

                                                                                                          

 

 
 

May 6, 2024 

 

Mr. Ryan Williams 

Kevin Williams Construction 

1857 San Marco Road, Suite 214 

Marco Island, FL 34145 

 

Subject:  P230 Polynesia Court 

Dear Mr. Williams, 

 

In June of 2022 Marco Surveying & Mapping performed a survey of 230 Polynesia Court. The process of 

the survey resulted in a procedural error that resulted in the elevations of the initial survey and the 

project control too low by 0.5 feet. What we understood to be a  9.1 elevation on our benchmark, was 

actually an 8.6,  At the time of the foundation location the elevations were checked from that benchmark 

and checked against the project control, failing to indicate that the foundation was too low. This error was 

completely unintentional and inadvertent.    

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
David Hyatt, PSM 

President 
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